
 

 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
STANDHILL ROAD, CARLTON - TRAFFIC CALMING 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in exercise of powers 
conferred by Section 90A and 90G of the Highways Act 1980 propose to traffic calm 
Standhill Road, Carlton. The effect of this work will be the introduction of eleven round top 
road humps on Standhill Road between Carlton Hill and Morley Road. 
 
Relevant documents may be inspected by visiting the County Councils website: 
https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk 
 
The proposed traffic calm features are to reduce casualties occurring along the route. 
 
Written objections either by letter or email (stating grounds) must be received by the 19th 
November 2017. 
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